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Greetings, Tena kRoutou, Hola, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste,
Noa'ia, Bula Vinaka, Malo e Lelei, Ni hao, Xin chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 3 - WeeR 4

GOODBYE, GOOD LUCK & THANK YOU
Today, we farewell Mrs Tusa in Room 12. Mrs Tusa has taught at our school for the
past 7 and a half years and we are grateful for the sRill and dedication that she has
brought to the school. We would like to thank Mrs Tusa for her service and wish her
well in her new job.

CAUGHT BEING GOOD ASSEMBLY
This morning, we held our Duffy Caught Being Good Assembly for this B
term and the following children were selected from their class to 2 r
receive this award. This award comes with a free Duffy book! m{t\fyz

Congratulations to the students listed below. pooRsHoNES
ROOM NAME ROOM NAME
1 Skye Craig 12 Patrick Maynard
2 Tamiyah Tipene 13 Lalueni Sika
4 Sharav Narayan 14 Ryder Luamanu
5 Kristelle Timu 15 Adarsh Reddy
6 Anna Valoia 16 Anshuman Chaudhary
7 Aimee-Lin Tamihana 17 Capri Heka
9 Ueteimo Moote 18 Marzel Seymour
10 Mason Luamanu 21 Lucien Metuatini
11 Karson Ogden 22 Meliame Vaka

LEABANK SCHOOL FUN RUN
Leabank School will have a Fun Run on Friday 25th August. The children will
gather under our C.O.LA. at 9:10am, ready to begin our races. Parents/Caregivers
are most welcome to attend this event and support their children.

We have the same expectations for everyone entering our school 8
grounds. Our front gates will be monitored. In the event we have g
bad weather and need to postpone the School Fun Run, our save day C;
will be Monday 28th August. N

DAFFODIL DAY
Gold Coin Daffodil Day donations started at the beginning of this week.
Your donation will go towards the Cancer Society which provides free
support and information, funds lifesaving cancer research, and advocates
for cancer prevention policies to reduce the risk of cancer now and for
future generations. Every gold coin donator will get a Daffodil Ribbon. On
Friday 25th August, students can come to school wearing yellow.




PHOTOLIFE: CLASS, INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLING PHOTOS
Class photos, Portrait photos and sibling photos will all be taken together on
Wednesday 30th August. The process for ordering photos has changed. School will
no longer be taking orders or handling photo money.

A Sibling Photo Request form had been sent home last week with
the oldest child. If you would like your children to be photographed
together, please sign the form and send it back to school before
photo day. No sibling photos will be taken without your consent.
If you need a consent form, you can collect it from the office.

All children will have their Class photos taken first followed by Individual photos.
Students will be issued an individual photo code or classroom code when PhotolLife
have finished editing them all.

EMERGENCY CLOTHING
If you have any spare pants or shorts for 5 to 8 year olds that you no longer need at
home, could you please send them to school for us to use as emergency clothing in
the event of slight accidents that do happen at school.

Also if your child has come home in the school's emergency clothing,
please wash and return these to school as soon as possible. It could
be your child who needs to use it again. If we don't have spare
clothing available then you will be contacted to collect your child
from school.

TERM 3 UPCOMING EVENTS

25th August - Daffodil Day - Yellow Day
- School Fun Run

29th August - Senior School Maritime Museum Trip
(Rooms 16, 17 & 22)

30th August - Class, Portrait & Sibling Photos

31st August - Senior School Maritime Museum Trip
(Rooms 18 & 21)

3rd September - 9th September - Tongan Language Week

6th September - Junior School Old MacDonalds Farm

11th September - 18th September - Te Wiki o Te Reo Maori

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren
Principal
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Let’s show our school has the

biggest heart!

2 WEEK BLOCK
COURSES.

Te Ra Daffodil
Areyourastaysatiorme parent? Looking For Criteria: Ages 16- Collect your coins to help our
; s g 63yrs. Have NO school make the biggest coin
something to do? Want to gain some digital Qualifications, less

heart
tools? Do you want a Chromebook for your than 80 credits.

household?

DIGITAL LITERACY BASIC ONE-

ON-ONE COMPUTER COURSE

YOU CAN COMPLETE FROM HOME OR AT
SCHOOL OR BOTH.

Sign up now!

Free computer course and purchase a $60 new
Chromebook.

Sign up with your Full name and Date of Birth, these should MATCH
your Passport or Birth Certificate.

Julie Segi

02102937189

~— eatd
Julies@leabank.school.nz .
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Major Sponsor

G}héat Winter
Warme-Up!

KAIl, MUSIC,
VOUCHERS,
PRIZES & MORE...

Sunday 13 August, 10am
19B Norman Spencer Drive
Brown Pride
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